RECEIVED
JUN 15 2017

To Whom It May Concern, CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CITY CLERK

Between 84™ and 92™ street from Becher to Lincoln, S. 90™ St receives more traffic than any
other street. Grant ends at 90™ and all the traffic either goes north or south. The address for the
hospital is 2300 S. 90™ and increased traffic from National comes down 90" for the hospital. not
to mention the traffic from Grani when school is in session from Central High. We receive a high
volume of parked cars from the office building on the corner of 90" and Lincoln and the hospital
even though they have a new three level parking structure across the street on Lincoln. All of
this creates huge blind spots from our driveways of Grant for the addresses listed. Many cars do
not stop at the stop sign on Grant and many safety issues are created. Our street is currently
under construction and if they narrow it a foot and a half like they did on 89™ it will be worse.

Due to the proximity of our homes to Grant we are asking that the restricted one hour, 8-4,
Mon- Fri. parking on the west side of 90" be extended from currently 2193 down to and
including 2171 S. 90™. after construction is completed and our street is re-opened. Parking on
both sides of this street also causes issues for refuse and recycle trucks and plows and emergency
vehicles also.
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Thank you for your time.



